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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Thursday, March 18, 2010 – Marysville / Marshall County 
(REVISED) 
 

US-77 

Northbound and southbound US-77 will be reduced to one lane only for repair work on the Union Pacific 
railroad crossing located 2.25 miles north of the US-36/US-77 junction on US-77 in Marysville (see map below 
for specific location). Repair work will take place on Thursday, March 18 between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., 
weather permitting. 
 
Drivers will be directed through the work zone via a flagger and pilot car operation.  Drivers should expect delays 
and allow extra time for travel during the lane closure.   
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